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March 26, 2021 
 
The Honorable Kevin Ward  
Interim Mayor 
City of Hyattsville 
4310 Gallatin Street 
Hyattsville, MD 20781 
 
Re: Application ID # CL-2021-Hyattsville-00289 
“The Hyattsville Teen Center” 
 
Dear Mayor Ward: 

 
On behalf of Governor Larry Hogan and Lieutenant Governor Boyd Rutherford, it is my pleasure to inform you 
that your funding request for the Fiscal Year 2021 Community Legacy (CL) Program has been approved in the 
amount of $110,000. Specifically, these funds will be available to assist you with the “The Hyattsville Teen 
Center” Program/Project. 
 
This funding is conditional upon execution of an agreement between the City of Hyattsville and the Maryland 
Department of Housing and Community Development (The Department). The Community Legacy Program is 
administered by the Department through the Division of Neighborhood Revitalization. Currently, staff is 
preparing the agreement and will be in contact with your office in the near future to discuss the specific terms of 
your agreement. 
 
Again, congratulations on your award. If I may be of further assistance on this or any other matter, please do not 
hesitate to contact me or Kevin N. Baynes, Director of State Revitalization Programs, at 410-209-5823 or via 
email at kevin.baynes@maryland.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Kenneth C. Holt 
Secretary 
 
cc: Kevin N. Baynes, Director, State Revitalization Programs 
 Ashlee Green, Project Manager, State Revitalization Programs 
 
KCH/knb/ag
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March 26, 2021 
 
The Honorable Kevin Ward  
Interim Mayor 
City of Hyattsville 
4310 Gallatin Street 
Hyattsville, MD 20781 
 
Re: Application ID # CL-2021-Hyattsville-00336 
“Commercial Facade Improvement Program” 
 
Dear Mayor Ward: 

 
On behalf of Governor Larry Hogan and Lieutenant Governor Boyd Rutherford, it is my pleasure to inform you 
that your funding request for the Fiscal Year 2021 Community Legacy (CL) Program has been approved in the 
amount of $50,000. Specifically, these funds will be available to assist you with the “Commercial Facade 
Improvement” Program/Project. 
 
This funding is conditional upon execution of an agreement between the City of Hyattsville and the Maryland 
Department of Housing and Community Development (The Department). The Community Legacy Program is 
administered by the Department through the Division of Neighborhood Revitalization. Currently, staff is 
preparing the agreement and will be in contact with your office in the near future to discuss the specific terms of 
your agreement. 
 
Again, congratulations on your award. If I may be of further assistance on this or any other matter, please do not 
hesitate to contact me or Kevin N. Baynes, Director of State Revitalization Programs, at 410-209-5823 or via 
email at kevin.baynes@maryland.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Kenneth C. Holt 
Secretary 
 
cc: Kevin N. Baynes, Director, State Revitalization Programs 
 Ashlee Green, Project Manager, State Revitalization Programs 
 
KCH/knb/ag
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